HB 2672 -- PERINATAL RISK ASSESSMENT
SPONSOR: Pike

Currently, physicians are required to counsel pregnant patients
about the effects of cigarettes, alcohol, and controlled
substances. This bill adds a requirement that they utilize the
Perinatal Risk Assessment for Substance Use Form developed by the
Department of Health and Senior Services.



